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Rosenberg Corey

From: Mitch Hill <mchill326@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:49 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: please read re: HB 2004-A

Dear Oregon Legislature, 
 
I'm a landlord in Deschutes county and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A 
 
Let's not Californicate Oregon please! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mitch Hill 
cell - 949-584-9994 
 
 


